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Date: July 1, 2021 

To: State Clearinghouse 
1400 Tenth Street, Room 113 
Sacramento, CA, 95814 

From: C. Scott Guidi, Branch Chief 
California Department of Transportation, District 10 
1976 Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd  
Stockton, CA 95205 

State Clearinghouse Number: 2017072033 

Project Description: The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) will 
replace the northbound and southbound Stockton Channel Viaduct Bridges (Bridge 
Numbers 29-0176L and 29-0176R) in the City of Stockton on Interstate 5 from post 
miles 26.1 to 27.6.  

This is to advise you that a Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) has been made for 
this project by the California Department of Transportation as assigned by the Federal 
Highway Administration pursuant to 23 USC 327. A copy of the FONSI and the attached 
Environmental Assessment can be obtained from the California Department of 
Transportation office located at the above address. 

Sincerely, 

C. Scott Guidi,
Senior Environmental Planner, Branch Chief
Northern San Joaquin Valley Management Branch 2


